
Covid-19 Prefectural State of Emergency has ended on August 24, 2020 (English 

Translation) 

 

Covid-19 Prefectural State of Emergency has ended on August 24, 2020 

The Prefectural State of Emergency declared on August 6 has ended on August 24. 

However, this does not mean that risks are gone. The Aichi Prefectural Government is 

urging for the following requests.  

 

Request for residents in Aichi 

 

⚫ Avoid going outside unless it is necessary or urgent. 

⚫ Avoid visiting elderly people, pregnant women, or people with illnesses. 

⚫ Avoid dining with more than 5 people.  

⚫ Avoid places where ventilation is poor, or where many people gather. Make sure 

to maintain distance with others when talking. 

⚫ Make sure to wear a mask, wash your hands properly, use alcohol to kill the virus, 

and open windows to ventilate rooms.  

⚫ If you own shops, make sure to follow the rules to prevent the spread of the 

disease. Display the sticker below which declares safety and security so that 

customers will know your shop is safe. (To obtain the sticker, you must apply to 

the Aichi Prefectural Government.) 

⚫ If you are going to shops as a customer, make sure to follow the rules of the 

shops to prevent spreading the disease. Try to go to shops that display sticker 

below. Those shops are being careful with not spreading the disease.  

 

 
⚫ Avoid going to Tokyo or its neighboring prefectures unless it is necessary or 

urgent. If you are going to these areas, be careful not to get infected. 

⚫ If you are going out, please check the latest information on Covid-19 of the place 

you are going to, and avoid getting infected.  

英語 


